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5 Avenue and 3 Street S.W. Closures 
Notice Date: November 6, 2023 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, November 7 and 8, 2023, the south three lanes of 5 Avenue will be 

closed between 2 and 3 Street S.W. to accommodate CDHI’s utility relocation work.  The closure will 

be reduced to the two south lanes for Thursday and Friday. This will be followed by a full closure of 

5 Avenue between 2 and 4 Street S.W. on the weekend of November 10-13.

What 

CDHI Utility Relocation 

 

 

When 

November 7-13, 2023 

 

Where 

5 Avenue between 2 and 4 

Street S.W. 

 

Impacts 

 
Pedestrian 

detours 

 
Bus detours 

 
Road and 

intersection 

closures 

 
Removal of on-

street parking 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
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What is the work? CDHI Utility Relocation – 5 Avenue between 2 and 3 Street S.W. 

As part of CDHI utility relocation work, a closure of the south lanes of 5 Avenue is required between 

2 and 4 Street S.W., access to loading docks and parkades will be maintained. 

• Three south lanes closure of 5 Avenue between 2 and 4 Street S.W. on Tuesday and Wednesday. 

• Two south lanes closure of 5 Avenue between 2 and 4 Street S.W. on Thursday and Friday. 

• Access to parkades and loading docks maintained. 

• Full road closure of 3 Street S.W. between 5 and 6 Avenue. 

• Full road closure of 5 Avenue between 2 and 4 Street S.W. from November 10-13. 

A full closure of 3 Street S.W., between 5 and 6 Avenue will remain in place for the duration of this 

closure. 

 

Additional Third-Party Utility Work will remain active on 3 Street S.W. north of 5 Avenue. If you have 

any questions about work along Centre Street, please reach out to the ENMAX Customer Relations 

Team: 403-514-3990 - powercustomerrelations@enmax.com - www.enmax.com/projects/greenline 

 

 

About Green Line LRT 

The Green Line is Calgary's next light rail transit (LRT) line. With $5.5 billion in commitments from the 

Government of Canada, Government of Alberta and City of Calgary, it is the largest infrastructure investment 

in our city’s history. 

The current work in Beltline and Downtown is part of the utility relocation program required to make way for 

Phase 1 construction from Shepard to Eau Claire. 

Accessibility is a priority for Green Line. If you have concerns with accessing information or navigating 

around construction, please contact greenline@calgary.ca  
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